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Your Submission:

Submission re draft Our Community Plan

Submission on behalf of the Canterbury Area of the NZ Machine Knitters'
Society

Membership 72

We do not wish to present our submission at the hearing and ask that this
written submission be considered.

Refers to Summary version page 8

We strongly object to the proposal to close the libraries at Redwood,
Bishopdale and Spreydon and the withdrawal of the mobile library.

The presence of these suburban and mobile libraries makes library access
available to most residents who do not have major mobility problems.

Although still active, many of our members are senior citizens; some do not
drive and are dependent on local services, including the libraries, or have to
use pubiic transport for visiting areas beyond walking distance from their
homes. They are very upset at the thought that these locai facilities may be
closed.
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